
 
 

 
 
 
 

Extension of the submission period for Plan Change 11b to the 
Queenstown Lakes Partially Operative District Plan 
 
To ensure all residents have the opportunity to make a submission on the public notification 
of Plan Change 11B the Council is extending the time period for submissions for this Plan 
Change.   The closing date for submissions was 12 May 2008 but has now been extended 
to 30 May 2008. 
  
Queenstown Lakes District Council gave public notice on 9 April 2008 that it had prepared 
the following Plan Change to the Partially Operative District Plan: Plan Change 11B: 
Definition of Ground Level, Height and the Rural General, Gibbston Character, Low 
and High Density Residential, Rural Living, Township, Quail Rise and Meadow Park 
Zone Building Height Standards.   
 
Where can I get a copy? 
A full copy of the Plan Change and associated Section 32 Report can be inspected at the 
following locations:  
 
� Queenstown Lakes District Council offices during normal office hours at 10 Gorge 

Road, Queenstown and 47 Ardmore Street, Wanaka;  
� Queenstown Public Library, 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown;  
� Wanaka Public Library, Dunmore Street, Wanaka;  
� Lakes Environmental, Shotover Street, Queenstown and 33-35 Reece Crescent, 

Wanaka. 
� On the Queenstown Lakes District Council website - www.qldc.govt.nz. 
 
Make a Submission 
Any person may make a submission to the proposed Plan Change. Submission forms are 
available from the above locations. The closing date for submissions is now 30 May 2008.  
Submissions must be in writing and sent to:  
 
Sue Mavor or Cara Doyle 
Queenstown Lakes District Council, PO Box 50072, Queenstown 
DDI: 03 441 0476 
Fax: 03 450 2223 
Email: suemavor@qldc.govt.nz 
 
Want more info? 
An information sheet about this Plan Change is available on the Queenstown Lakes District 
Council website - www.qldc.govt.nz.  This information sheet outlines the reasons for and 
the details of Plan Change 11B.   
 
For further information regarding this Plan Change or the process outlined above, please 
call Sue Mavor at the Queenstown Lakes District Council on 03 441 0476. 

10 Gorge Road 
Private Bag 50072 
Queenstown, 9348 
Ph +64 3 441 0499 
Fax +64 3 450 2223 

 
The Queenstown Lakes District Council is a leading local 
government body which takes enormous pride in all aspects of 
community service.  We are the fastest growing group of 
communities in the country. 

There may be further QLDC notices in this publication.  For more information see www.qldc.govt.nz  

 


